
 

 

February 28, 2013 

 
We are saddened to announce that   

Edward “Ned” Rutledge 

former Nebraska State Supervisor, 

passed away on February 22, 2013. 

 
A memorial service will be held on  

Saturday, March 16 at 11:00 a.m. at the 

Hockenberry Funeral Home – 1804 East 7th Street,  

Atlantic, Iowa  50022. 

 

It was Ned’s wishes that in lieu of flowers,  

memorials be directed to the family. 

 

Condolences may be sent to: 
 

Betty Rutledge         Foster & Rose Rutledge 
23448 Siercks Avenue        1937 70th Street 
Warsaw, MO  65355        Windsor Heights, IA 50324 

 
 

 

Steve Fischer 
Vice President – Human Resources 


